Slough Borough Council: Letter to
Chief Executive (22 February 2024)

Letter to Slough Borough Council’s Chief Executive on the publication of
Commissioners’ fourth report.

Slough Borough Council: Ministerial
response to Commissioners’ fourth
report

Letter from Simon Hoare MP, Minister for Local Government, in response to the
Commissioners’ fourth report.

PM call with Mauritius Prime Minister
Pravind Jugnauth: 22 February 2024

The Prime Minister spoke to Mauritius Prime Minister, Pravind Jugnauth, this
morning.

Consultation outcome: UK Overseas
Territories biodiversity strategy

Seeking views on the development of a new Overseas Territories biodiversity
strategy to have greater impact in protection and restoring biodiversity in
UK Overseas Territories (0Ts).
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Our online services will be
unavailable on 24 and 25 February

The VMD's online services will be unavailable from 4am Saturday 24 February
until 1lpm Sunday 25 February due to essential site maintenance.
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